
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

  

To:                Mayor and Council 

 

From:           Councillor Viktor Brumovsky 

  

Date:            February 1, 2024 

  

Subject:       Report for the Month of December 2023 and January 2024 

 

Date: Activity: 

December 5 Participated in the public budget input session at the Rec Centre. 

December 8 Attended the District Holiday party at the Legion. 

December 9 Visited the winter market at the Town Centre Mall. 

December 9 Viewed the annual holiday parade…twice! 

December 14 Attended the monthly Chamber of Commerce meeting at the Legion 

where I was elected as a Director-at-Large for 2024. The guest speaker 

was MLA Mike Morris speaking on some of the opportunities he sees 

for the Mackenzie region in the future. There was a lot of food for 

thought about how we can change our approach to attract more 

industrial investment to Mackenzie. 

December 20 Completed the online budget input survey on letschatmackenzie.ca. 

January 9 Attended the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce’s monthly Director’s 

meeting. 

January 20 Attended the Mackenzie Legion’s volunteer appreciation dinner. 

January 24 Attended the District of Mackenzie Museum’s annual general meeting. 

January 25 Attended the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce’s monthly general 

meeting. The speaker this month was Graham Burrows with the Ministry 

of Forests. He gave an update on his thesis project regarding 



community resiliency in Mackenzie as a small resource-dependent 

community. 

January 30 Attended the gallery opening for the Digital Amelioration exhibit at the 

Arts Centre. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councillor Brumovsky 


